
PRODUCT CHANGE / END OF LIFE NOTICE 

February 15, 2021 

Dear Valued Customer, 

The Alpha Wire portfolio requires regular review to ensure our products continue to offer the 

most updated features and benefits, in addition to the highest quality.  This letter serves as your 

formal notification that Alpha Wire is discontinuing a series of Xtra-Guard Industrial Ethernet 

products as of February 15, 2021, and existing inventory will be available until exhausted. 

A detailed list of all effected part numbers can be found at the end of this notice.

If you have any questions or require assistance selecting alternative products, please contact your 

Alpha Wire sales representative or channel partner. 

Sincerely, 

Julian Del Campo 

Product Line Manager 

Alpha Wire 



PRODUCT CHANGE / END OF LIFE NOTICE 

Part Number Product Line 

75000 BK001 XTRA-GUARD INDUSTRIAL ETHERNET 

75000 BK002 XTRA-GUARD INDUSTRIAL ETHERNET 

75001 BK001 XTRA-GUARD INDUSTRIAL ETHERNET 

75001 BK002 XTRA-GUARD INDUSTRIAL ETHERNET 

75010 BK001 XTRA-GUARD INDUSTRIAL ETHERNET 

75010 BK002 XTRA-GUARD INDUSTRIAL ETHERNET 

75011 BK001 XTRA-GUARD INDUSTRIAL ETHERNET 

75011 BK002 XTRA-GUARD INDUSTRIAL ETHERNET 

75012 BK001 XTRA-GUARD INDUSTRIAL ETHERNET 

75012 BK002 XTRA-GUARD INDUSTRIAL ETHERNET 

75020 BK001 XTRA-GUARD INDUSTRIAL ETHERNET 

75020 BK002 XTRA-GUARD INDUSTRIAL ETHERNET 

75022 BK001 XTRA-GUARD INDUSTRIAL ETHERNET 

75022 BK002 XTRA-GUARD INDUSTRIAL ETHERNET 

76001 BK001 XTRA-GUARD INDUSTRIAL ETHERNET 

76001 BK002 XTRA-GUARD INDUSTRIAL ETHERNET 

76011 BK001 XTRA-GUARD INDUSTRIAL ETHERNET 

76011 BK002 XTRA-GUARD INDUSTRIAL ETHERNET 


